
 

 

 

 

Access to Wekiva Park Drive Changing 

Crews are scheduled January 18-19 to shift State Road (S.R.) 46 traffic onto the new service 
road bridge over the Wekiva River as part of building the Wekiva Parkway (S.R. 429). The 
traffic shift includes shifting local access to several communities along the corridor, including 
Wekiva Park Drive. The traffic pattern changes will remain in place for months. The change 
will allow crews to remove the existing S.R. 46 bridge, allowing the construction of the 
remaining parkway bridges to progress. 
 

Access to Wekiva Park Drive will require a short drive on the future extension of River Oaks 

Circle. Access to and from S.R. 46 will remain on the north side of the roadway and be shared 

with Wekiva River Oaks.  

Electronic message boards have been posted. Please note construction schedules may change 

due to weather, or other circumstances 

Contact for Questions/Concerns:  

Nick Lulli 

Community Outreach Specialist  

Info@WekivaParkway.com 

 


